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The RAMS Horn
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT FOR NEXT MEETING

Christmas Party
The club will celebrate the upcoming holiday season by  
having a Christmas party during the next meeting. All  
members are encouraged to attend and bring a guest,  
spouse, or significant other. The club will provide subs  
and drinks (soda and water). If you have some treats or  
goodies you would like to share, bring them along, too!  
They will get eaten. There will also be raffle prizes 
added to the usual raffle from Mike  
McCullough’s hometown hobby shop,  
G&G Hobbies. If you plan to attend the party,  
please RSVP by emailing Tom Young  
by the end of Thanksgiving Day that  
you are coming and if you are bringing  
a guest so he will know how much food  
to buy. Tom plans to buy everything on Black Friday  
so the club gets a good deal and so the treasurer’s report 
sounds good. ☺ 

We will also have some business to take care of at the next meeting—
nominations for club officers. The officer positions that are up for 
nomination are: President, Vice President, and Treasurer. If you would like 
to learn about these positions, take a more active role in the club, and most 
importantly, give the current officers a relief, please attend the next meeting.  
We will vote on the nominations at the first meeting in January.
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FIELD REPORT

First Snow Fun 
The field conditions have been great all year long! We have a new friend out 
at the field (pictured at right) who will hopefully keep the geese from turning 
it into a rest stop. His name is Wile E. He’ll be at the west end of the pits. 
Stop by and say, “Hi.” He’s friendly.

For you winter flyers, there’s rumors that the SWARM camp will not be 
heated and closed in this year. So be prepared: Bring your own heat.

ANNIVERSARY

Rainbow Aero Modelers Society Celebrates 35 years
Did you happen to notice the founded 
date in the corner of the newsletter or 
on the website? This month we achieved 
our 35th anniversary! Thank you to all 
members who keep the club active and 
healthy. Over the last few years, the club 
has maintained about 50 to 60 members 
– 61 this year. A very special thank you 
goes out to Russell Knetzger for his 

involvement in the club’s creation and 
continued support for all these years. If 
this anniversary peaks your interest into 
the club’s history, have you read the article 
that Russell wrote about five years back? 
There is a link to it from the club’s main 
website at the bottom of the page and to 
the history here for convenience: www.
ramsrcclub.com/uploads/History.pdf.

The sky is very congested with all the geese 
heading south.

A couple of members 
already took 

advantage of this 
season’s first snowfall 

with skis and floats. 

This is Jeff Wisneski doing touch-and-goes 
using only one float. On purpose. Easy as 

driving a car on two wheels.

www.ramsrcclub.com/uploads/History.pdf
www.ramsrcclub.com/uploads/History.pdf
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AROUND THE AREA

Upcoming Events
There are some big upcoming events. So big they get their own pages.
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